December 13, 1996

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commiesion
ion One

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussis, PA 19406-1415

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

The United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission on December 12,
1996 ¢id issue & finding against Public Service Electric and Gas
Salem and/or Hope Creek Generating Stations for harasement of
whistle-blowers at the Lower Alloways Creek Tovplhif Reactor

lex. Specificeslly, the NRC issued 2 statement that it issuin
a fine to PSEGG for harasement of a Safety Review Engineer who ha
supported two subordinates who tried to raise a safety concern in
December of 1992. We understand the igsue involved retaliation
againet the Engineer by making negative comments in performance
appreisal.

Request i made pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act for the
following:

eThe finding of the NRC of harassment of whistle-blowers at
PSE&G

eCopies of the findings of the NRC regarding haressment of
engineers at PSE&G

oThe determination of the NRC relating in any Qay to
harassment of employees at PSELG
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Request is further made for a copy of the findings and/or Notice of
Violation for NRC Docket Noe. 50-272; 50-311; 50-354. Request ig
also made for the statement or explanation and/or reply to Notlice
of Violation and/or the final determination of the NRC on these
docket numbers.

The later request is made on behalf of the Complainant of these
Dockets, Virender Solanki, of 129 Fox Drive, Newark, Delaware
19713.

Vth truly yours,

it

ld H. Feldman
AEF/dd

¢c: Virender Solanki
U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commisseion
Att: Document Control Desk
Weshington, DC 20555



